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Mary Dyas - Letter Dated 8/11/08 Notice oflnsignificant Project Change 

From: Mike Bolton <mikerocks@att.net>
 
To: Mary Dyas <mdyas@energy.state.ca.us>
 
Date: 8/18/20088:05 PM
 
Subject: Letter Dated 8/11/08 Notice of Insignificant Project Change
 --_...__._-­

Mary, 
My name is Michael Bolton & I hold an interest of2 parcels ofland (Parcel 810351001-7 & Parcel 
810352002-1). My property lies near the 152 mile marker on Com Springs Road. My family has 
owned this property since 1973. We at one time lived on this land, however now we visit periodically 
and in the future plan to move back to this property during our retirement years. 

I feel this project may cause harm to our radio, telephone receivers & transmitters. I also know from 
past experience with the power line that now stands near our property has caused electrical shocks when 
walking near and especially if! was holding a metal object. I feel that this new project is not in 
conformance. 

I also feel that if you are crossing over my property that I should receive entitlement of Right Away 
Fees. 

Please advise. 

Michael Bolton 
mikerocks@gt!tll.~ 
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